
 

 
Cboe Options Trading Floor Closure Update 
 
Reference ID:  C2020032701 

Overview 
As indicated in a previous notice, as a precaution to reduce large gatherings that can contribute to the 
spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19), Cboe temporarily closed the Cboe Options (“C1”) trading 
floor in Chicago effective Monday, March 16, 2020.  The trading floor remains closed until further notice.   
 
Cboe will continue to evaluate the timing of reopening the trading floor in accordance with local, state, 
and federal recommendations. Certain amendments to Cboe’s rules to facilitate trading in an all-
electronic environment while the trading floor is closed are only effective until May 15, 2020, unless 
further extended. 

Additional Information 

Please refer to the Cboe Tradedesk Updates website for past notices regarding the C1 trading floor 
closure, as well as for related future notices. 

Please contact the Cboe Trade Desk, CFE Trade Desk, Cboe Silexx Support, Cboe OSC, or your Business 
Development contact with any questions. 

We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies, and solutions.  

 
Cboe Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@cboe.com  
 
Cboe Silexx Support 
941.870.9531 
Silexx-Support@cboe.com 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com 
 
CFE Trade Desk 
312.786.8700  
cfetradedesk@cboe.com 
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